
                      
      
       

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

  
       

   
      

      
   

    
       

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

  
  

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF GROWTH MANAGEMENTDEPARTMENT OF GROWTH MANAGEMENT 
812 E. James Lee Blvd. Crestview, Florida 32539 
Office Phone:  (850) 689-5080 Office Fax: (850) 689-5512 

May 20, 2025 

Northwest Florida Daily News 
200 Racetrack Road 
Ft Walton Beach, FL 32547 

1. The advertisement contained on pages two of this letter is a special 
type written in accordance with Florida Statutes. 

2. The advertisement SHALL NOT be placed in that portion of the newspaper 
where legal notices and classified advertisements appear. 

3. The Font shall be in a type no smaller than 8 point. 
4. The advertisement shall be printed exactly as shown in the enclosure. 
5. Please send proof of publication and billing for verification and approval 

to Sherry Cadenhead, Growth Management North, Crestview, Florida. 
6. Please advertise the following for: 

May 27, 2025 

Sincerely, 

Sherry Cadenhead 
Planning Coordinator 
Okaloosa County 
Department of Growth Management 

Encl:  advertisement 



          
 

 
  

   
 

  
  
  

             
       

 
 

   
    

  
 

 
  

  
 

    
  

    
   

  
 

 
  

   

  
 

 
  

  
 
 

  
 
 

  
                                    
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 
HEARING 

The Okaloosa County Board of Adjustment will hold a public 
hearing to consider the following action. 

VAR-0525-0000 Variance request from Sections 6.03.04 
and 6.03.14 of the Okaloosa County Land Development 
Code (LDC), Ordinance 91-1 as amended. The applicant 
is proposing .  The property is located on Garrett 
Mill Road, Baker, Florida. The site contains 9.97 acres 
more or less. 

The public hearing has been scheduled for 1:30 PM on 
June 11, 2025 in the Okaloosa County Administration 
Building, Commission Meeting Room, 1250 N. Eglin Pkwy., 
Shalimar, FL 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND 
AND BE HEARD REGARDING THIS ACTION. 

The application may be inspected by the public at the 
Department of Growth Management offices in Shalimar, 1250 
N. Eglin Pkwy., Suite 301, (850) 651-7180 or in the Growth 
Management offices located in Crestview, 402 Brookmeade 
Dr., (850) 689-5080. 

If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect 
to any matter considered at these hearings, such person will 
need a record of the proceeding and may need to ensure that a 
verbatim record of the proceeding is made which record 
includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is 
to be based. 

Okaloosa County adheres to the Americans with Disabilities 
Act and will make reasonable modifications for access to these 
hearings upon request. Requests may be made to the Growth 
Management offices described above and must be made at least 
48 hours in advance of the hearings in order to provide the 
requested service. 


